
Rep. Waxman Statement on Iraq Reconstruction Efforts

    At a hearing today, Rep. Waxman highlighted a new report from the Special Inspector
General for Iraq Reconstruction regarding the dilapidated facilities at the Baghdad Police
College, which the Army and the Parsons Company spent $75 million to build, as well as a new
report by the Government Accountability Office identifying a record $3.5 billion in questioned
and unsupported contractor charges in Iraq.  Rep. Waxman called for a fundamentally new
direction in Iraq.    Documents and Links
    
    -  Rep. Waxman's Statement at the Hearing   
    -  Special Inspector General for Iraq Reconstruction (SIGIR) Report   
    -  GAO Report   
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